
Hello, everyone! 
  
Here is the link to a brief survey to help inform the future of COHHIO’s Youth Housing Initiative, 
including the TAY Provider Network. I would sincerely appreciate your participation so I can make sure 
COHHIO is providing you with useful resources as you work to prevent and end youth 
homelessness. Please respond by 06/30/2023. The survey shouldn’t take more than five minutes. I have 
asked for your emails so I can follow up with you but don’t let that deter you from providing honest 
feedback! If you have any issues accessing the Google Form let me know so I can correct them. Feel free 
to share this survey with anyone who could provide feedback on what COHHIO should do with the Youth 
Housing Initiative. 
  
Thanks so much, 
  
aew 
  
-- 
Amanda Wilson, LISW-S, CDE 
she/her/hers 
Youth Housing Initiative Director 
614.280.1984 x115 
  
COHHIO is piloting a four-day workweek as an employment benefit and retention strategy aiming to 
improve employee morale, decrease burnout, and streamline productivity. For more information on this 
practice relative to the Youth Housing Initiative Program, please email Program Director Amanda Wilson 
at amandawilson@cohhio.org . 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeMgGHf5NKun10ZqKIWZvrswCunRWvZWF64eJDee8XRBp7KUQ%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Dsf_link&data=05%7C01%7Cevelyngaron%40cohhio.org%7C95091f2a79dd43fdffa508db6c4e4a23%7Cfc18307c432c4ff58d2b0162ddbdd127%7C0%7C0%7C638222855747381180%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=83A0yyUXiN8pAxCsgt57cFxG0cFSfEuqEcKf4KSDwlo%3D&reserved=0
mailto:amandawilson@cohhio.org

